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Agenda 

1. Ground rules 

2. Recap of the October 16 meeting 

3. Program updates 

4. Violence Interruption 

Program Updates 

CTAC Proposal 

During their September 23 meeting, the Children’s Trust of Alachua County (CTAC) approved 

most of the alliance’s proposal for project funding, except for $66,850 requested for a grant 

manager and the alliance’s administrative assistant. CTAC approved the supplemental request 

to re-allocated that amount at the November 4 CTAC meeting to be used for two additional 

Youth Sterring Committees in Alachua County and to increase the amount of funding for grant-

funded projects. 

 

Violence Interruption 

Caleb Young and Brittany Coleman presented the community’s violence interruption work.  

The collected feedback from the community and held multiple town hall meetings as part of the 

IMPACT GNV initiative. The work focuses on using a public health perspective as a guidepost 

to create programs geared toward reducing gun violence. They also described the work of the 

BOLD Program and their efforts to establish more programs for our schools. There was a robust 

discussion with the participants that attended the meeting. 

 

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1yGGGSuEYSxq5l_D_vv0BsFwaS_rIKy07?usp=drive_link

